
Thank you 
for your 
support! 

 

Governor’s Scholars Program 
 
Thank you for your extraordinary support of the Governor’s Scholars Program 
over the past 35 years.  Your hard work and sincere dedication to the citizens of the 
Commonwealth is appreciated by all of the almost 30,000 GSP alums.  Please 
remember the GSP during this legislative session and keep our current funding for 
1,060 students from all 120 Kentucky counties. 
 
Thank you again for all that you do to help foster our mission of enhancing 
Kentucky’s next generation of civic and economic leaders. Best wishes for the 
most successful legislative season yet! 
 

What GSP means to me and to Kentucky… 
  

 
To find the contact information for your legislator, go to www.lrc.ky.gov. Click on “Who’s My 
Legislator” under the “Find Your Legislator” section, enter your home address, and click on the map. 

http://www.lrc.ky.gov/
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